
Summit Church of the Brethren 
January 26, 2025 

 
Sunday School 10:00 AM                            Worship 11:00 AM 
Tim Craver, Pastor                                 Cell phone: 820-4603 
Office Hours: Tues - Fri, 9 – 2         Office phone: 828-6262 
Email: tcraver01@gmail.com 
Website:  https://www.summitcob.org  

“Your love, O LORD, reaches to the heavens, Your faithfulness 
to the skies.” – Psalm 36:5 

********************************* 
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
TIME OF PRAYER                                              
 
PRELUDE 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP – Psalm 36:5-10 
 
 
*HYMN:            “Praise to the Lord, the Almighty”          #37 B 
 
 
CHILDREN’S STORY                                     Elizabeth Harkins 
 
 
PRESENTING OUR OFFERINGS  

Invitation to Give – I Corinthians 12:4-7                                           
Offertory 
*Doxology                                                           
*Prayer of Thanksgiving & Dedication 

 

CHOIR SPECIAL – “Deeper, Deeper” 
 
 
THE LORD’S PRAYER IN UNISON 

MESSAGE:             “Searching for Meaning” 
Ecclesiastes 2:1-17 

 
*HYMN:               “O Jesus, I have Promised”              #447 B 
 
*BENEDICTION – Revelation 1:5-6 

*POSTLUDE 
 

*Indicates standing for those who are able. 
 

 
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Welcome to all who have come to worship our Lord!  We ask 
our visitors to fill out a visitor card found in the back of the 
pew and place it in the offering plate.  Also, please use these 
cards for prayer requests. 
 
SERVING TODAY                                ____ __NEXT WEEK 
Organist: Judy Stoddard………………………………….Judy Stoddard 
Pianist: Cindy Farrish………………………………….Brenda Showalter 
Greeter Today: Bob Mackay 
Greeter Next Sunday: Clooney Rodeffer 
Nursery: Daniel, Rachel, Anita.……………………Bonnie & Clooney 
Offering Counter: Marilyn & Clooney………………….Leroy & Doris 
Altar: Altar Committee………………………………….Altar Committee 
 
Deacon of the Month: Don & Sandy Knicely 
 
PRAYER LIST: Orlando Bergdoll, Carol Bercher, Martin Cline, 
Betty Cramer, Midge Craun, Roger Eutsler, the situation in 
Israel, Greg and Kim Meadows, the family of Kathleen Miller, 
Margaret Monk, Chad Pettit, Wilma Fifer Ryman, Buck and Barb 
Schuckman, Susan Schuckman, Charles Schultz, John Senger, 
Ellen Shank, Marilyn Wright Shoemaker, Sandra Shull, Lynn 
Slaven and Carey Twyman. 



Happy belated Birthday to Austin Armstrong, Matthew Earman 
and Clooney Rodeffer! 
 
Happy belated Anniversary to David & Sterling Lepkowski! 
 
We extend our sympathy to the family of Kathleen Miller, who 
passed away on January 12th. 
 
Women’s Fellowship will be cleaning the church kitchen tomorrow. A 
list will be available for things that need to be done. Come any time 
that day and please mark the things that you do. Thanks for all your 
help! 
 
Bible Study will be held on Thursday at 7 pm in the library. 
 
The Fellowship Class will be hosting a Hospitality Hour next 
Sunday. Come join us in the Fellowship Hall at 10 am for good food 
and fellowship! 
 
We will be providing a meal for the Salvation Army next Sunday. A 
signup sheet for food donations is on the bulletin board. 
 
A Community Praise and Worship Concert will be hosted by 
Summit on February 9th. The concert will begin at 6:00 p.m. with 
refreshments to follow. 
 
Men's Fellowship will have a Waffle Supper for Fathers and Sons 
on February 18th at 6 pm. All Guys who attend Summit are members 
of the Men's Fellowship so please sign up that you will be attending. 
The sheet is on the bulletin board. 
 
There will be a retirement party for Shenandoah District Executive 
Minister John Jantzi on February 16th at Mill Creek CoB from 2-4 p.m. 
No gifts are requested, but cards are welcome either on that day or 
they can be mailed to the District Office. In case of inclement 
weather, this will take place on February 23rd. 
 
There is a signup sheet on the bulletin board for anyone who would 
be willing to provide a children’s story on an upcoming Sunday. We 
appreciate all who are willing to help! 

To Summit CoB, Thank you so much for choosing to support the 
Sadie Rose Foundation with the proceeds from your auction! It was a 
fun evening and we were amazed at the generosity of those in 
attendance. With gratitude, Vonda Driver, Executive Director 
 
On behalf of Valley Mission, I extend our warmest thanks for your 
support of our agency. Your recent financial gift is greatly 
appreciated! May God continue to bless you in all that you do.         
– Susan Richardson, Executive Director 
 
Offering for January 12th: 
 Regular:   $4,153.35 
 Parking Lot:   $    54.54 
 Social Hall Rental:  $    45 
 Total:    $4,252.89 
 
Weekly amount needed to make budget: $2,885 
 
Bulletin information can be given to Pastor Tim at 540-828-6262 
or you can email tcraver01@gmail.com. Please have information to 
him by Friday morning. 


